Communications Secretary Kathy Foster is feeling a bit under ne weather (hmmm...could that be island fever Kathy?) So we've

put a little something together to let everyone know what's going

on with the BHPHC...

NEXT GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING:

Tuesday, Oct. 16th at Ken & Dawn Allwoerden's, 20 Taylors Farm Drive, Newark, DE 19711 at 7PM. Sorry about the short notice! We will set up future meetings on this date. An agenda will be sent out prior to the meeting. We will discuss future socials, fundraisers, etc. All members are encouraged to attend! BYOB

HARMONY ROAD CLEAN-UP:

Scheduled for Saturday, October 20th at 10AM (rain date is Sunday, 10/21 at noon). Please e-mail Angela Ross at bluehenphan@verizon.net or Bob Welch at beachmonbob@comcast.net for information on where to meet.

SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING:

Wednesday, October 24th at Diane Skipski's, 81 Valley Circle, Newark, DE 19711. 302-368-2741. BYOB

NEW YEARS EVE PARTY:

Party with the Blue Hen PHC at Buffy's Barn in Springfield, PA on Monday, Dec. 31st. from 7PM-? We'll have plenty of food and Havana Budda will provide the live music! Tickets are \$40 each for members, \$50 for non-members. Includes food, live band, a champagne toast at midnight and breakfast for those staying over (everyone is welcome to stay, but a sleeping bag or inflatable bed are recommended). Make checks payable to the Blue Hen Parrot Head Club and mail to 81 Valley Circle, Newark, DE 19711. SPACE IS LIMITED for this event. We suggest you reserve your spot as soon as possible as the event will be opened to other parrot head clubs!